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We are in a day and age where a deeper understanding of emotions in non human animals is 
evident. 
We are creative enough and very capable of entertaining ourselves with human activity, and 
performances.  
There are concerns for not only the caring and safety of animals in entertainment, but also their 
pathway in training, and potential for abusive and oppressive conditions.  
Exploitation is not acceptable with any life form be it human, or non human. And to have 
animals in the entertainment industry that are not exploited in some way, is not possible. We are 
in a day and age where we now know better, so we can do better. Please leave animals out of 
circuses, and entertainment. Please. 


